
From: Bryna Helfer 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 5:58 PM EST 
To: hsullivan@amazon.com <hsullivan@amazon.com> 
Subject: Canceled: Feb 21 Panel call (COG session) 

Thanks to everyone for your participation this Thursday evening. We will send an updated run of show prior to the call tomorrow—

where we will have the chance to talk about logistics, panel conversation, and other good things.

 

THANKS!!!


